ITEM
MARNAGER’'S REPORT NO. 51

COUNCIL MEETING 1979 07 30
LETTER FROM MRS. C. A. MOORE

3796 McGILL STREET, BURNABY, B. C., V5C 1L9
VANCOUVER HEIGHTS WATER BOARD PARK

Appearing on the dgenda for the 1979 July 30 meeting of Council is a
letter from Mrs, C. A. Moore. regarding matters perta1n1ng to the:
Vancouver Heights Water Board Park. Following is a report from the
wParks and Recreat1on Adm1n1strator this matter.

RECOMMENDATION

Y. THAT & copy of th1s report be sent to Mrs. C. A. :Mbore;‘
' 3796 McG1]1 Street Burnaby, B. C VSC 1L9 - }

******
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~ADMINISTRATOR'“PARKS AND RECREATION

LhTTtR OF‘conprAlnx'FRuM'MRfffL A hOURE RE VANCUUVER HEIGHTS HATER-

_3RECOMMENDATION

| ”{_J,' THAT tn1s report be rece1ved fon 1nformat1on purnoses
e REPOR1 “ o
| ‘n51nce speak1ng to Mrs. Moore, the fol]ow1ng arrangements have been made'
| ‘]}~,Requested the RCMP to keep a close vigilance of the area3
2.‘;Adv1sed the Parks Patrol to v1s1t the s1te more often.
3. Made arrangements to put in a speed bump

4. Calcium will be app11ed on the park1ng 1ot to keep the dust
under control.

Mrs. Moore was pleased with these actions and will keep us adv1sed should there
be any further problems,
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Dennis Gaunt

WHB/ jee

c.c. R,C.M.P., Burnaby Detachment
Municipal Engincer






